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Reception 

 Westacre Warm Ups 

 

These are the areas of learning your child will be covering next week. You might 

be able to support your child with these through practical activities, by talking 

to them about what they are learning and helping to develop their 

understanding. 

Week beginning 10th June 2024 

 

Mathematics 

This week we will be looking at doubling numbers to 10.  

There are two good games to help with instant recall of double numbers. 

https://whiterosemaths.com/1-minute-maths 

Whiterose Maths 1 minute maths app –Addition-11 Doubles 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button 

Literacy   

In our literacy lessons this week we will be retelling the story of The Very 
Hungry Caterpillar using Makaton. We will be writing sentences using our 
phonic knowledge. Choose a story to retell and write the beginning of your 
chosen story. 

Phonics  

Continue to practise using the igh diagraph in this game. 

Education City- subjects- English – fright in the night 

 

Handwriting  

Practise correctly forming letters and numbers correctly 

https://whiterosemaths.com/1-minute-maths
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button

